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CO-CURRICULAR REHEARSALS
There are some great lunchtime groups rehearsing at the College that students can
join.

There is a new guitar ensemble group starting in Week 4, every Thursday lunchtime in M2. Mr
Robinson will be leading this acoustic guitar group that plays pop and rock songs. The group
builds on skills such as playing harmonies, melodies and chord patterns. Students with some
guitar experience are encouraged to join this ensemble.

The Senior Drum Circle meets every Wednesday in M5  and the Junior Drum Circle meets every
Monday in M5 to learn and play African drums called ‘djembes’ and bass drums called ‘dun-
duns’. Students study various accompanying rhythms and solo phrases, as well as working on
group compositions.

This is a great way to develop fundamental musical knowledge, learn how to work as a team, and
have fun! Mr Mark leads this group and all students of all abilities are welcome to come and
participate in these rehearsals.

These groups are free for students and instruments are available at College to use for rehearsals.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/music-titlejpg

	Music Title.jpg

